Matthew E. Morrall, P.A.

2850 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 333112514
Telephone (954) 563-4005

Matthew E. Morrall, Esquire Facsimile: (954) 566-7754
E-mail: morrall@bellsouth.net
October 20, 2015
Via Hand Delivery
Ms. Melissa Doyle
City of Fort Lauderdale
100 North Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Re: Republic Services of Florida, Limited Partnership d/b/a All Service Refuse
Public Spaces Contract

Dear Ms. Doyle:

. My client, Republic Services of Florida, Limited Partnership d/b/a All Service Refuse
(“Republic™), has provided Trash and Recycling Collection Services for Public Spaces and Special
Events pursuant to ITB 542-11342 for the initial term. Pursuant to the language in the ITB Section
1.16 entitled Contract Period, Republic chose not to pursue the extension renewal under current
pricing and terms. The City recently requested bids for the service and due to irregularities of two
out of three of the bidders® submittal, all bids were rejected and the bid was terminated without an

award.

Republic is advising the City that after October 31, 2015, Republic will no longer'service the
Contract for the City. Republic has a long and excellent working relationship with the City and is
willing to work with the City (as Republic has already done with the limited extension) to continue to
provide service based upon the pricing submitted in the latest bid submittal by Republic that resulted
in all bids being rejected.

The Bid proposal of $162,659.00 a month was proposed by Republic to continue the service
in the bid submittal where all bids were rejected and Republic in good faith is proposing $149,602.00
a month to continue the current service for that price on a month to month basis provided Republic is
given a Thirty (30) Day Cancellation Notice to terminate the service by the City. This pricing is for a
one (1) year period and subject to City approval. Please advise of your willingness to extend the
Contract or if the City will be planning another Bid or collect the materials itself, Thank you for
your consideration. .

Very truly yours,

Voo S-WH&K

Matthew E. Morrall

/ksz

cc: Mr. Jean Pierre-Turgot, General Manager,
Republic Services of Florida, Ft. Lauderdale Division — Regular Mail
Mr. Lee Feldman, City Manager, City of Fort Lauderdale — Regular Mail
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